
             
 

  

Euclid Mathematics Contest:CEMC Waterloo University 
 
The Centre for Education in Mathematics and Computing, University of          
Waterloo is conducting Euclid Contest for students in grade 11 & 12 on             
April 8, 2020. 
To know more about the Euclid Contest check the website          
https://cemc.uwaterloo.ca/contests/euclid.html 
 
This exam involves Fee and other charges (to be paid by the student)             
and can be registered for only through the school. 
 
If you are interested to register then do reach out to the respective maths              
teacher ​latest by March 6, 2020. 
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